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Vital Stats 

May 2024 

 Assets    $ 24,891,691 

 Members   2080 

 Net Worth    13.81% 

 

EVER DREAM OF BUILDING YOUR DREAM HOME 

DID YOU KNOW WE DO PROPERTY LOANS 

 

 

 

 Please stop by the office and see one of our loan specialists 
for details. We are here to help you with all of your lending 
needs. 

Your Credit Union 
Staff: 

Nichole Williams, Mgr. 

Freda Henderson 

Teresa Ward 

Kaye Kinnebrew 

Joy Harris 

Robin Walden-Bell 

Part-Time: 

Carolyn Pryor 

 

 

 
HOURS OF  

OPERATION 
     Mon. & Tues 9-4  

Wednesday 

 9-2 

  Thursday  

9-4 

 Friday 

 9-5:00 Drive Thru 

9-4 Lobby 

SPCU WILL BE 
CLOSED ON   
Thursday JULY 
4th IN 
OBSERVANCE 
OF 
INDEPENDENCE
DAY  

Juneteenth- 
Wednesday 
June 19th 

THE CREDIT UNION VS. THE BANK 

IS A CREDIT UNION BETTER THAN A 
TRADITIONAL BANK? 

You may be wondering what the difference is between your 
local credit union and your local bank, or perhaps you’re not 
really wondering at all and you assume they’re pretty much 
the same. You may be surprised to find our that there are 
indeed some substantial differences between credit unions 
and banks including the way they operate and who they 
work for. 

THE OWNERS 

First and foremost, when you’re looking at which institution 
to bank at, you should take a look at who owns the 
establishment. When you bank at your local bank, the 
institution is owned by investors and the bank works to 
make those investors money. When you bank at your local 
credit union, the institution is owned by the members of the 
credit union and if you’re a member; the institution is owned 
in part, by you. Important dates 

to remember: 
Fathers Day–  
June 16th 
Independence 
Day  
July 4th 
 

Board Of Directors: 

Nichole Williams 

Freda Henderson 

David Usher 

Judith Rogers 

Evelyn Brown 

Shelby Pearson 

 

Are you having problems with your debit 
card not working? 

There could be a simple solution to correct this 
problem. Make sure all of your information on file 
with Savannah Postal is correct and up to date. We 

have gone live with our debit cards so having the correct 
information on file is extremely important. Your address including 
your zip code and phone numbers MUST match. If they do not 
match, it will hinder proper usage of your card. 

Savannah Postal 
Credit Union would 
like to wish everyone 
a Happy 4th of July 



Want to save time? Please 
use Suzi, our automated 
teller. This will save you 
time and can answer all of 
your questions. 

SUZI’S NUMBER IS: 

(912) 234-9565 
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Savannah Postal Credit Union 
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(912) 691-2087 FAX (912) 351-9120 
www.savannahpostalcu.com Our Services For Your 

Convenience 
Direct Deposit 

Debit Cards 

Mortgages 

Quick Cash Loans 

Free Online Banking 

Notary Public Service 

Payroll Deductions 

Free Bill pay 

Home Equity Loans 

Personal Loans 

Safe Deposit Boxes 

Certificates / IRA’s 

Vehicle Loans 

Credit Cards 

We look forward to serving you! 

 

Identity theft is a form of stealing 
someone's identity to gain access 
to resources such as obtaining 
credit or benefits in that persons 
name. One simple way to protect 
yourself from being a victim is 
shredding all your important 
personal financial documents. This 
includes bank statements, credit 
card statements, pay stubs, old 
utility bills or anything with 
checking account information, 
passwords or social security 
numbers on them.   

SPCU would 
like to wish 
everyone a safe 
and Happy 4th 
of July! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO SPCU 
 

Savannah Postal Credit Union is a non-profit, member-
owned cooperative dedicated to service.  We opened our 
doors on July 12, 1952 and for just about 72 years this 
purpose has guided our Credit Union.  In this day of bank 
mergers and consolidations, and various new back to basics 
slogans, the basics of Savannah Postal Credit Union remain 
as solid as ever.  We think that is worth celebrating.  Come 
by and join us for refreshments on Friday, July 12th.   

Want to know 
your balance 
or make a 
transfer?  It’s 
as easy as       
1-2-3-. Come 
in and sign up 
for Home CU. 
IT’S FREE !!  

˜ 
We also have 
free mobile 
banking. 

SPCU would like to recognize SPCU Board Members  

David Usher-Chairman- 41 years on SPCU Board. 

Shelby Pearson- 36 years on SPCU Board. 

Evelyn Brown– 27 years on SPCU Board. 

Judith Rogers– 19 Years on SPCU Board 

 

SPCU Thanks you all for your dedication and valu-
able time. 

 

Did you know that SPCU has Visa Credit Cards? 

Come in and see a Loan Specialist to apply for one today. 
Visa credit cards are great for credit building, making hotel 
and rental car reservations as well as emergencies. 

 


